
 

 

Monday 17th February 2020 
 

Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) 
 

Did you know you can log your child’s books online for the PRC? 

A link to the Premier’s Reading Challenge website can be found in the Student Portal under the 
Learning section.  Students are also able to add a link to the PRC in the My Link List section to make 
the PRC easier to find.  The URL to use is http://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc. 

 

Students can also log in directly to the PRC website using their Department of Education (DoE) 
username and password.  These are the same details a student would use to access the Student Portal 
and the computer network at school.  Log in cards will be sent home with your child by Week 4 
with their Student Portal username and password details on them to assist with this process. 

 

On the PRC website homepage, click on Logon on the menu to login. 
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It will take you to the NSW Department of Education portal login page and students need to enter 
their username and password here:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Books read can be added to the student’s Personal Reading Log on the website by either 
entering the Title/Author/or PRC code which some of our Library books have on the inside of 
the front cover next to a yellow (K-2), green (3-4) or red (5-6) sticker. The PRC website is 
also a fantastic resource for accessing information about the Challenge including updated 
book lists (https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/booklist/home.html) 
 
Reading log cards will still be available from the Library if you do not have access to the 
Internet. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mrs Kew in the Library or go to the PRC website 
 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Mrs Kew 
Banks PS Librarian 
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